November 1, 2004
Alison Rhodes

1366 Stacy Drive

Canton, MI  48188

Dear Alison and the Rhodes Family,

On behalf of the Tampa Bay Buccaneers, we would like to express our most sincere condolences for the loss of Jesse Rhodes . We realize this is a difficult time for your family, so please know that you are all in the thoughts of many.
The Buccaneers family is saddened to hear of the loss of a devoted fan. Jesse will surely be missed by many. 

We wish your family the best during this trying time. 
Our deepest sympathies,

Tampa Bay Buccaneers

